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I have worked at Chintimini Wildlife Center as a volunteer and have also brought in 

injured wild animals for rehab.  This organization does amazing work with a skeleton 

paid crew and many volunteers. Like humans,  Injured wildlife need medical care and 

CWC goes all out to rehab all those brought to it.  It's also a great resource for 

teaching the community, especially children, the value and importance of wildlife to 

the health of the ecosystem.  Having a wildlife center open to the public would be a 

wonderful resource and public service to anyone interested in learning about the 

animals in our environment, and would allow the CWC to continue its valuable 

medical service to all wounded wildlife brought to them. 


